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Greetings!

Your name has been recommended as someone who might consider a position on the Friends of OSD Board of Directors.  If you would like to visit a board meeting before applying, if you would like to apply using an alternative format (personal interview, video tape, etc.), or if you need reasonable accommodation in order to apply, please contact:
Su Fennern, FOSD Board President

E-mail:  president@friendsofosd.org
Enclosed is a document outlining board member responsibilities and an application form.  If you decide to apply, please complete the application and 
submit via online Email to:  president@friendsofosd.org
or via US Mail to:  Friends of OSD, PO Box 15053, Salem, Oregon 97309
Your application will be reviewed by board members at their next meeting, and you will be notified of their decision.

As a member of the Friends of OSD Board, you will have the honor of helping shape the first foundation in the school’s 150-year history.  Current Board members consider this to be an exciting opportunity to offer service and expertise in ways that will enhance the quality of the educational experience for students at OSD.  We hope that you will consider joining us in this effort, and we look forward to reviewing your application.
Friends of OSD Board of Directors

Enclosures
